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20th June 2024 
 
Dear Stakeholders  
 
Consultation on proposed formation of a multi academy trust of Perryfields Primary PRU, The 
Beacon PRU and The Forge Secondary Short Stay School. 
 
 
Attached is a document which explains: 

• Why we feel it is appropriate to consider the formation of a multi academy trust  

• The timescale for the consultation 

• Who is being consulted 

• What happens at the end of the consultation period 
 
Have your say 
 
It is very important that all those involved have a say. A copy of the response form can be 
requested from the school office.  
 
Responses must be submitted to: 
 
The Forge Secondary Short Stay School 
215 Easemore Road  
Redditch  
B98 8HF 
 
Or e-mail to: office@theforge.worcs.sch.uk 
 

Responses must be received by noon on Friday 19th July 2024 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Daniel Smith 
Interim Headteacher  
 


